
 

 
 

 

 

Letter to Parents 

 

19 June 2020 

 

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 

Productive Conversations with Year 11 to Year 13 Students 

Tuesday, 23 June and Wednesday, 24 June 

 

On Tuesday and Wednesday morning, Form Teachers, Deans and Senior 

Leadership Team members will be having productive conversations with all Year 

11 to Year 13 students in their normal form class rooms from 8.40 am to 10.00 

am.  These conversations will focus on individual student progress in NCEA 

Levels 1-3 after Covid-19 and provide focused support for each individual 

student to create an academic learning plan for the rest of 2020. 

 

This means that Year 9 and Year 10 students only will not need to arrive at 

school until 9.55 am this coming Tuesday and Wednesday.  Normal Period 2 

classes for all students will begin at 10.00 am exactly on both days. 

 

Year 9 and Year 10 students who come in by bus or who need to be at school 

before 9.55 am will be supervised in the school library by senior members of 

staff between 8.40 am and 10.00 am. 

 

Nga mihi nui 

 

Martin McAllen 

PRINCIPAL 
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